
  
                                                                                          
  

SEASON's GREETINGS! 

   
As the year 2009 draws to a close, we in the Public-Private Alliance Foundation wish to thank all partners who have supported us, believed in our 
work and joined with us to help reduce poverty through partnerships. 
  
Your involvement and your efforts help make a difference in peoples’ lives.  
   
We wish you Season’s Greetings, health and happiness and look forward to working with you in the New Year at the United Nations and in the 
Dominican Republic, Madagascar and Haiti. 
  
By bringing together business, the international community, governments, NGOs and the aims of sustainable development, we can all be stronger 
and can make the world a better place.  
  
Best wishes for 2010. 
  
  
David Stillman, PhD 

Executive Director 
  
www.ppafoundation.org  
  
  
  
For more information on the Public-Private Alliance Foundation, visit:  http://www.ppafoundation.org and our blog at http://www.ppafoundation.org/blog 
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